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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break. This term Mrs Smith will be your teacher on 

Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays and Mr Argall will be in class on Thursdays and Fridays. We will be 

supported by Miss Ramsey. Mr Hickman will be teaching PE on Wednesday afternoons and taking groups to do 

Forest Schools on Friday mornings. Keep an eye out for a separate letter about this.  

 

Expectations and information for this term and the importance of parental support.  

Homework: Please support your children at home with their reading, spellings and times tables.  

READING: Children are expected to read for at least 10 minutes at least four times a week and for this to be 

recorded in their reading records. Please help to remind your child that their reading records should be in 

school every day to enable us to sign them and to let an adult know if they need to change their books. It would 

be beneficial to spend some time talking to your children about the book to check their comprehension and 

discuss their thoughts about what they are reading.  

SPELLINGS: The children will receive weekly spellings which will be tested each Friday. The children will also 

be given new spellings on a Friday which gives them a week to practise them. These will be glued into their 

reading records. Spelling Shed logins are in your child’s reading record too.  

TIMES TABLES: Along with spelling and reading, the children will be expected to work on their target times 

tables. There will be a statutory multiplication test for year 4 this summer, so it is essential that these are 

practised at home. TTRockstars logins are in your child’s reading record.  

 

PE Kit: Please ensure that your child has a full Newlyn School PE kit in school from Monday to Friday– it must 

be labelled with their name. The children’s PE day will be Wednesdays. It is important to remember that PE is 

an important part of the National Curriculum and not optional. 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 
 
PE Kit in for the  
whole week.  

 
 

 
 
DOUBLE PE  
 

 
 
 
  

• Quiz spellings  

• Forest Schools 

• (see separate letter for your child’s days.) 

• Take PE kit home.  

 

Our Topic:  

During the spring term Syllan Class will be exploring Ancient Egypt. They will discover what life was like 5,000 

years ago by finding out about what we can learn from ancient artefacts. They will learn about Ancient Egyptian 

beliefs and about how Howard Carter discovered the ancient tombs. Syllan Class will also compare ancient Egypt 

to other civilisations from that era. 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us via ksmith@newlyn.tpacademytrust.org   

Many thanks,  

Mrs Smith  and Mr Argall  
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